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Federal Agency for Medicines and Health Products

Electronic transmission of the yellow cards by FAMHP
to the MAHSs

If interested, the FAMHP may transmit yellow cards also in E2B electronic format to the MAH.

The MAH who wishes this, must transmit all the data needed to FAMHP, i.e. the "OrganisationID" in the
system of the EMEA EudraVigilance system (See registration for electronic reporting to EMEA). The
procedure will be discussed later after a first contact. If you are interested, please send an e-mail first to:

adrs-mah@fagg-afmps.be.

The reports will be sent to the organisation responsible for electronic reporting. The data on the
reporter of the case will not be included.




